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Kiernan, James

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 1:22 PM

To: Kiernan, James

Subject: RE: RO391-GW Monitoring

James,

This email communication should work. It is reasonable to include several recent data points as a baseline for an SCM and
then reduce to semi-annual thereafter, if thereafter required as you note.

Best,

Mark Detterman

Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fav: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.dettermaniacgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downioaded at:

hitp:/iwww.acgov.org/aceilop/ust. htm

From: Kiernan, James [mailto:jkiernan@craworld.com]
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 11:42 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO391-GW Menitoring

Hi Mark,

For site RO391 (Former Texaco 21-1173), we received your letter dated 7/24/09 pertaining to SWRCB
Resolution 2009-0042 and the reduction to semi-annual. For this site, we performed the first event in June
2009 (first since 2000) and as [ stated previously we would like to include two rounds of data in the SCM.
Therefore, we have the next event scheduled for the end of this month (Sept.) on a continued quarterly
frequency. Following this event, however, the frequency will be reduced to semi-annual {if continued
monitoring is required). Is there any other information needed besides this e-mail?

Sincerely,

James P. Kiernan, P.E.
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
10969 Trade Center Drive, Suite 107
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Direct: (916) 889-8917

Cell: (916) 919-6759

Fax: (916) 889-8999
jkiernan@craworld.com

Visit us at www.craworld.com

This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the sender and delete all copies.
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